Associated Students of Hartnell College
“Fostering the Panthers of tod Hartnell Co@


https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91513039161#success
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closed, members from the public will only be recognized at the Chair’s discretion.
Furthermore, the members of the ASHC cannot respond to any public comments.

I1l. Roundtable

Using the Rose-Thorn exercise, say something positive and something challenging you're
experiencing.

V. New Business:

3.01 Career Hub Services Belen Gonzales Informational/Discussion
Belen shared resources and discussed if there are better ways for the department to
share information with students and if there are any ways that they could partner to
reach more students. They are working to have more of a presence by April 6th, 2023.
More information about the program can be found at www.Hartnell.edu/career

3.02 Foundation Volunteers VP Rivera Discussion
This item was to recruit volunteers for the party near the library and the WELI soiree.

3.03 Land Acknowledgment Project Pres Preciado Discussion
This item was to hear about review of the process to develop a land acknowledgment
statement for Hartnell College. The guest speaker was not present, so the item was
skipped.

3.04 Women'’s History Month DPR Alina Discussion/Action
'I%? item was to plan and approve activities for Women’s History Month. Alina wanted

SOGR e B‘%n@f)arium on 3/6 and 3/29. Forrest Alvarez has the information on
the event. She suggested business expo workshops by Board Mama on
entrepreneurship, Lovely Arrangements, and an esthetician. She also suggested a paint
night operated by a student with two displays over the month. Alina is sending out an
email to the committee to complete the details of the event.
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.: pi 'SdpdVomen’s Empowerment Conference VP Rivera Discussion/Action
This item was to plan and approve the Women’s Empowerment Conference on March
24th at 8:30 am. There will be workshops and guest speakers. There will be 3 or 4
workshops. There is a request for 1200 for food, breakfast, lunch, payment to speakers,
awards, and supplies. There is a goal to have 50 people sign up by March 1st or the
Sortference will be canceled. The flyers are not complete yet. Forrest Alvarez has a list
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VI.

This item was to discuss attendance with all ASHC members regarding development and
participatory governance meetings and the importance of attending all of them.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Needing Help with Pop-up Pantry

ADJOURNMENT



